
 

 

 

 
 
April 13, 2017 
 
Dr. Nuria M. Cuevas, Vice President 
Commission on Colleges 
Southern Association of Colleges and Schools 
1866 Southern Lane 
Decatur, GA 30033 
 
Dear Dr. Cuevas: 
 
Attached please find the requested material listed in the March 17, 2017, letter from you to Dr. 
E. Joseph Savoie at the University of Louisiana at Lafayette regarding the voluntarily withdrawal 
of the Didactic Program in Dietetics from the Accreditation Council for Education in Nutrition 
and Dietetics (ACEND).  
 
Specifically, the following are included in this packet: 
 
Date Letter to Letter From Subject 
3/17/17 UL Lafayette SACSCOC Request for correspondence 
    
11/29/2016 ACEND UL Lafayette Request for voluntary closure of program 
12/19/2016 UL Lafayette ACEND Email with attached letter regarding closure 
12/19/2016 UL Lafayette ACEND Approval of voluntary closure plan 
    
1/4/2016 SACSCOC UL Lafayette Notification of suspension of admissions 
5/6/2016 UL Lafayette SACSCOC Approval of decision to close admissions due 

to pass rates 
 
Please do let us know if additional material is required.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Ellen D. Cook, Ed.D 
Assistant Vice President for Academic Affairs 
SACSCOC Liaison 
 
Enclosures  


